
Finally, 

It has been a pleasure getting to know the 

children. I can’t wait to take them on a journey 

of adventures with myself, Mrs Johnston and of 

course Miss Dugmore. 
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Dear Parent’s, Carers 

Welcome to the start of a new school year! We hope you had a lovely summer break and are 

looking forward to the exciting year ahead. In Pre-School, a weekly letter will be sent out to let 

you know what your child has been doing. We also add photographs onto Seesaw as well. Children 

can sometimes forget what they have done during the day this will hopefully help to give you an 

insight. The letters may also include reminders of special events or requests for things to be sent 

in. Please log on to your child’s Seesaw account if you haven’t already done so.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                      

Environment and friendships           

The children have been extremely busy in 

exploring the newly developed classroom 

environment. They have had lots of fun 

exploring the new areas whilst building 

friendships with new and existing children. We 

have also been sharing the book ‘Lula’s first day 

at Nursery’. 
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Belongings 

Thank you to those Parents who have 

labelled all your child’s belongings and are 

supporting your child’s independence. Please 

continue to support this through out the 

year.  

                                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

                                                                                      

Snacks and drinks juice 

Just a reminder please could you provide 

your child with just one healthy snack for 

the afternoon session. New statutory 

guidelines for Early Years settings, 

identifies children to have access to water 

throughout the day. Please send your child 

with a named water bottle and it can be 

refilled up when required. 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

                                                                                      

Outdoor play  

In Preschool we will be introducing more outdoor 

provision within our daily routine. Please can you 

provide your child with wellingtons and a 

waterproof coat so that they can explore and 

continue the learning beyond the classroom.  

 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

  

 

Preschool superstars 

What an amazing week we have had in 

Preschool. 

All of the children have settled extremly 

well and it has been lovely to watch them 

building new friendships with each other. 

 

 


